Halifax County School District

g “Charting a New Course” Telephone: (252) 583-5111
i Fax: (252) 583-1474

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Mask Mandate

Halifax, NC

August 2, 2022

On August 1, 2022, the Halifax County Board of Education approved the Superintendent's
recommendation for the continuation of masks to be optional. The Halifax County Board of

Education will vote monthly on the mask mandate. The next board meeting will be on September
125 2022.

P.O. Box 468 ¢ 9525 Hwy. 301 South ® Halifax, North Carolina 27839
- Equal Opportunity Employer -



